
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

CHANGE OF VENUE 
 

SPECIAL MEETING OF  
CENTRAL DUDLEY AREA COMMITTEE  

 
11th OCTOBER, 2005 

 
 

Please note that the venue for the Central 
Dudley Area Committee on 11th October, 
2005 has been changed. 
 
 
The meeting will now be held in the Council 
Chamber, Council House, Priory Road, 
Dudley and not Dudley College as 
previously advertised. 
 
 
Apologies for any inconvenience cause. 
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